
 

 
 

Sapphire Coast Learning Community (SCLC)  
2022 Creative Arts Camp 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Stage 3 students at Merimbula Public School are given the opportunity to attend the Sapphire Coast 
Learning Community (SCLC) 2022 CREATIVE ARTS CAMP. The camp will be held between Monday 
4th and Wednesday 6th of April, 2022 (Term 1 Week 11) at Kianinny Bush Cabins and the Bega Civic 
Centre. 
  
The camp is open to students in Year 5 to Year 8 within the Sapphire Coast Learning Community of 
public schools, with an interest in creative arts. It provides an opportunity to work with experienced 
teachers and industry professionals to further develop their skills. Workshops include, but are not 
limited to: dance, drama, physical theatre/circus arts, woodcarving, film making/photography and 
visual arts. 
 
In 2022, students will have the option to opt into the camp as both residential (overnight) campers 
and day campers (returning home each evening). This has been done in an effort to provide the 
opportunity for students from varying circumstances to attend and to alleviate concerns of some 
parents regarding overnight accommodation in our current COVID world. 
  
Cost for the camp is: 

• $250 - students attending as residential campers 
• $180 - students attending as day campers 

  
We encourage you to watch this short video from the 2021 SCLC Creative Arts Camp. It is 6 minutes 
long with the PASSWORD - SCLC. It will give you an understanding of the camp and its activities. Here 
is the link -  https://vimeo.com/563099694 
 
The Expression of Interest Google form can be found on this link (If you would prefer a paper form, 
please contact our office): 
 

https://forms.gle/tPAzzLazGZkjDsmL7 
 
Thank you for your support of the SCLC Creative Arts Camp.  If you have any further questions please 
contact me at school for more details.  
 
Regards, 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
Wednesday, March 2, 2022 
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